
 

 

April 17, 2017 

 

Arkansas Highway and Transportation Department 
Attn: Programs Management Division 
P.O. Box 2261 
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203-2261 
 
 
RE:  Turtle Creek Greenway Lighting and Signage 
 

To whom it may concern, 

The City of Jonesboro Parks and Recreation Department does all maintenance for the Greenway Trails.  

This letter represents our assurance that the Department will maintain the Turtle Creek Greenway 

Lighting and Signage.  The Department will check the lighting fixtures to ensure they remain in good 

working order as well to replace any lighting that is no longer functioning properly.  All signage will be 

routinely checked to ensure they are visible and intact on an annual basis. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Wixson Huffstetler 
Parks and Recreation Director 
 
 
cc:  Kimberly Marshall, Grants Administrator 
 

 


